

CITY OF LA CROSSE ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 400 LA CROSSE ST

LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 PHONE: 608-789-7505 FAX: 608-789-8184

February 1, 2022

Residents of Park Drive,

A request was received to consider options for on-street parking along Park Drive between Hillview Avenue and Losey Boulevard N. The street is currently unsigned on both sides of the street. The issue has been raised on visibility of driving the curved road and availability of parking with UW-La Crosse student parking.

This matter will be discussed at the **Board of Public Works** meeting on **Monday**, **February 21**, **2022** at **10:00 A.M.** The proposed parking change would be to create 2-Hour parking zones on both sides of the street.

Your input is valuable, as the daily users of this street, to update conditions to current practical and feasible use. Please feel free to attend the meeting to discuss this issue, if you wish. The following link will be available for comment on the day of the meeting. https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386 If you cannot, or do not care to, attend, you may submit comments or concerns in writing to the Engineering Department. All comments and options will be considered.

Sincerely,

Stephanie J. Sward, P.E.

Civil Engineer IV, Acting Traffic Engineer

Cc: Council President Barb Janssen

Hyhl